

September 24, 1993

Mr. Steven Seigel D.A. Telcom Miami, Florida

Dear Steve:

Just a few lines to thank you for your assistance in installing our new telephone system. We are pleased with the quality of your work and your honesty. We hope we can continue using your services in the future.

Please feel free to give our name as reference to anyone that might request it. We truly admire people like you, and we will be more than glad to recommend your services to anyone.

If we can be of further assistance to you or your company, please feel free to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Maria Amelia Kottke Executive Secretary